
 Thursday 8 December 2022 
 Respect - Respecting others’ opinions 

 A big Chaucer welcome to our Chaucer Family to: Dante Manaaki 

 Kia  ora  koutou,  t  alofa  lava,  As-Salaam-Alaikum  ,  malo  e  lelei,  kia  orana, 
 fakaalofa lahi atu, bula vinaka, namaste, greetings to you all. 

 "And in the flash of an eye, the production is done and dusted." 

 I could not be more proud of the entire student body for their wonderful 

 performances and hard work throughout Term 4. It was absolutely 

 heart-warming to witness students come together, work as a team and present 

 such polished performances. The support shown to one another across all year 

 levels, especially during our rehearsal day, was just beautiful to see; the true 

 Chaucer spirit at its best! 



 Special thanks to Mr Shane Akauola, our Performing Arts teacher who worked 

 tirelessly with your fabulous children. 

 Also, thank you for your koha/donation which will go towards a stage. We 

 raised $438. 

 Have a fabulous Christmas and a wonderful New Year! 

 Carmen Lafaele 

 2IC 

 Date  Time  Event 

 Fri 09 Dec  9.15am-10am  School Assembly - student led 

 Mon 12 Dec  10.15am-1.45pm  Junior syndicate - Mobile farmyard 

 Tues 13 Dec  9.15am  School Prizegiving 

 Wed 14 Dec  6pm-7pm  Yr 6 Graduation 

 Thurs 15 Dec  9.15am-2.30pm  Yr5/6 syndicate trip - Parakai Pools 

 Thurs 15 Dec  9.15am-2.30pm  Kowhai Trip - Jellicoe Pools 

 Fri 16 Dec  9.15am-10am  School Assembly - student led 

 Mon 19 Dec  9:15 am - 2:30 pm  Y6 Thank You Zoo Trip 

 Tues 20 Dec  2pm finish  Last Day of the Year! 

 Tues 07 Feb 2023  All day  First Day of school in 2023 - Meet the 
 Teacher 

 Wed 08 Feb 2023  All day  First day in class 

 Thank you for the koha at the Christmas Production.  We now have $438 towards 
 our stage.  If you wish to donate, please see the office. 



 Christmas Production 



 BIKES IN SCHOOLS - BIKE AND PUMP TRACK PROJECT 

 We  are  in  the  process  of  fundraising  for  a  bike  and  pump  track  for  our  school.  We 
 need  $120  000.  Auckland  Transport  has  secured  $60,000  of  the  Waka  Kotahi 
 NZTA's  BikeReady  funding  towards  our  Bikes  in  Schools  project.  If  anyone 
 knows  of  trusts  or  companies  who  wish  to  donate  to  our  school,  we  would 
 appreciate  your  help.  Our  school  and  community  will  benefit  from  having  a  bike  and 
 pump track. 

 YEARBOOK 

 Yearbook 
 Yearbooks  are  an  incredible  investment  and  become  more  valuable  with  each 
 passing  year.  They  capture  faces  that  inevitably  change,  memories  frozen  in  time, 
 and  moments  you  might  not  remember  otherwise.  Make  sure  you  order  your  copy 
 of  the  2022  yearbook  from  the  office…..only  $10…you  don’t  want  to  miss  out!!  Friday 
 9th Dec is the last day you can order your yearbook. 



 Hats  -  Thank  you  all  for  supporting  and 
 encouraging  children  to  wear  their  hats  this 
 term.  Sunscreen  and  sun  protection  are  very 
 important  for  children.  Sunscreen  is 
 available in all classrooms. 
 Many thanks! 

 Happy Birthday to  - Ariyah, Keith, Poorv, Roman and  Aiza 



 ●  Space  is  available  for  community  adverts  in  our  newsletter.  Contact  the 
 school  office  for  more  details  of  the  next  available  newsletter  dates: 
 admin@chaucer.school.nz  . 
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